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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Ryan Mitchell Swim Centre Grand Opening 
 

 

The Port Augusta City Council has now completed the $3 million upgrade of the Ryan Mitchell 
Swim Centre thanks to the support of the Local Government Infrastructure Partnership 
Program of $1.011 million and the Local Roads and Community Infrastructure Grant of 
$0.738 million. 
 
The official opening event of the Ryan Mitchell Swim Centre will be held Saturday 25th 
February 2023 with the Centre open to the public at 9am.  
 
The opening is a ticketed event. Tickets will go on sale Friday 17th February, further details 
will be provided through Council’s social media pages shortly.  
 
Swimming lessons and other booked events on this day will proceed as normal.  
 
We hope to see you all there.  
 
For further information please contact Council’s Media and Communications Officer on (08) 
8641 9100 
 
 
JOHN BANKS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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